
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220069. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Friday, September 16, 2022 11 :41 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220069 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 11:19 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220069 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 10:04 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 3:36 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: sillak@aol.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Richard Kallis 
Company: none 
Primary Phone: (321) 632-1930 
Secondary Phone: (321) 394-5047 
Email: sillak@aol.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/16/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06912-2022 

Re: Florida City Gas Rate Increase Request I use gas for water heater and heat. Most of year I pay $27.05 a month for 
just hot water. Most of the bill is their customer charge. If the rate increase is approved I will be paying $34.00 a month 
for hot water. I am against their increase request. 
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